

District of Columbia GovernmentAdvisory Neighborhood Commission 6A Box 75115 Washington, DC 20013



March 3, 2009

Mr. Fred Moosally
Interim Director
Alcoholic Beverage Regulation Administration
941 North Capitol Street, NE
7th Floor
Washington, DC 20002

RE: ANC 6A re-affirms the ban on the sale of half pint bottles of spirits

Mr. Moosally:

At our February 12, 2009, properly noticed monthly Commission meeting, and with a quorum present, we voted to re-affirm our support for the ban on the sale of half pint bottles of spirits in the Ward 6 single sales moratorium. Specifically, we voted re-affirm our support to the Alcohol Beverage Control Board for the following provision located in subsection 25-346(b)(2) of the "Consolidated Mt. Pleasant, Ward 2, and Ward 6 Single Sales Moratorium Act of 2008":

"Sell, give, offer, expose for sale, or deliver an individual container of beer, malt liquor or ale with a capacity of 70 ounces or less, as well as spirits (liquor) sold in half-pints or smaller volumes."

If there any questions, please contract me at (202) 423-8868.

On behalf of the Commission,

Joseph Fengler

Chair, Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6A